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Hello everyone  

I’ll just get to the point , you need to allow the use of dogs in the whole state of 

Oregon not just one or two counties just because 10 support it or 100,000 support it . 

These cats go where ever they want and take whatever they want . They need to be 

put back in line . Stop supporting the people who say no just because it might hurt 

their feelings our livestock and children need to be safe . When you or your children 

or family pet or hobby farm animals are on the other side of it face to face with that 

big cat you’ll think twice . This needs to be put into place . The bears don’t pose this 

big of a threat but they will if things don’t change on this . These cats are out of 

control so do good and give us what we need to put them in check . I have livestock 

and have a cougar seen on my property but I don’t want it taking any of my animals  


